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BALTIMORE
GAS AND
ELECTRIC

CHARLES CENTER R O. BOX 1475 BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21203

?
JOSEPH A.TIERNAN

Vict PRESIDENT
NUCLEAR ENERGY

July 25,1986

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Ashok C. Thadani, Director
PWR Project Directorate #8
Division of PWR Licensing-B

SUBJECT: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Unit Nos.1 & 2; Docket Nos. 50-317 & $0-318-

Withdrawal of Request for Amendment;

REFERENCES: (a) Letter from Mr. 3. A. Tiernan (BG&E), to Mr. A. C. Thadani (NRC),
dated January 20, 1986

Gentlemen:

The Baltimore Gas and Electric Company hereby withdraws Technical Specification
Change No. 3, of Reference (a), concerning the Control Room Emergency Ventilation
System. This change affects the required efficiency to be demonstrated by the systemi

charcoal adsorbers, and the laboratory conditions for the charcoal efficiency test. These
; changes were originally requested by the NRC.

This proposal is being withdrawn at the request of your staff for administrative reasons.
Tne proposal will be resubmitted for consideration at a later date.

; Should you have questions regarding this matter, we would be pleased to disc'2ss them
j with you.

Very truly yours,;
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Mr. Ashok C. Thadani
July 25, ;986
Page 2

cc: D. A. Brune, Esquire
J. E. Silberg, Esquire
S. A. McNeil, NRC
T. Foley, Nyc
T. Magette, DNR
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